NOTICE

An application for a Floodplain Permit has been submitted to the City of Baker Floodplain
Administrator. Your comments and concerns are welcomed.

Date of Notice: October 21, 2016
Date of Application: September 29, 2016
Applicant: Ken Schell
Lake City Shopping Center
PO Box 1073

Baker, MT 59313

Scope/Purpose of Project: The main purpose of this project is to drain water from the
parking lot next to the Lake City Shopping Center Strip Mall. Applicant intends on placing
a culvert in for storm water drainage. The original pipe no longer drains. He will do this by
installing culvert under the alley. There is concern of the bank washing out due to the
original pipe no longer draining.

Name of Stream / Water Body: Baker Lake Tributary
Location of Project: Within the City of Baker
NE ¥4 NW ¥, Section 13 Township 7N Range
59E, County of Fallon.

Comments concerning this application for a permit related to this activity in the floodplain
must be submitted within fifteen (15) days of this notice, or by March 20, 2015:

Forrest Sanderson, CFM for the City of Baker

Mary Grube, Administrative Assistant

Fallon County Planning Dept.

10 West Fallon Ave.

PO Box 1134

Baker, MT 59313

Phone: 406-778-7111

plannersec@midrivers.com




